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DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS
Tuesday, April 5th 2022
GO BULLPUPS! 
	NBMS SPORTS


· Visit www.bulldogsports.org for NBMS sports schedules and up to date changes.
· 1st track meet of the season will be this Thursday, April 7 at 3pm @ home.
· Athletes interested in preseason Babe Ruth/MS baseball workouts contact Mr. Horning by email at bhorning@nbend.k12.or.us or by phone 541-260-3477.
· Please contact Sheri Gaines, NBMS Athletic Secretary, if you have any questions.
sgaines@nbend.k12.or.us or 541-751-7279

	NBMS FEATURED ANNOUNCEMENTS


· Let’s all Stand for the Pledge of Allegiance
· There will be a student council meeting in Ms. Robertson’s room during lunch. Please bring your food and be on time.
· The NBMS Clothes Closet is looking for new or gently used clothing donations. The most needed items include: black leggings, tennis shoes, jeans and undergarments for all sizes and genders. Any donations can be made to the front office.

· Bullpup Idol Tryouts will be on Friday, April 15th starting at 1:30 in the choir room! 
· If you have read at least two or more of the Oregon Reader’s Choice Award titles please see Mrs. Hensler in the library to vote on your favorite book.
· On Wednesday, April 6th, we will be recognizing our honor roll students during Advisory and host a 4.0 pizza party during grade level lunchtime in the mat room. We will also be announcing the winners of the grade level drawings during advisory as well. Please congratulate students on a job well done!
· 8th Grade Celebration
Calling all 8th Grade Parents! The 1st planning meeting will be this Wednesday, April 6th, at 6pm in the Multipurpose Room.
We are in need of parents to help plan for the 8th Grade Celebration! This is a parent driven event and time is of the essence. 
NBMS has secured a spot at Lavern Park for Wednesday, June 15th to get the ball rolling! 
If you are interested in helping facilitate this for our students, please contact Sheri Gaines in our Finance/Athletic Office. She will help put together a list of parents and ideas for collaboration.

· State Testing for all NBMS students will begin on April 11th. Our 6th & 7th grade students will be tested in the areas of English and Math and our 8th grade students in English, Math and Science. Opt out forms are located on our website or you may contact Marti McAllister in Student Services.

· Reminder 6th & 7th grade students and families: your forecasting forms are due by this Thursday, April 7th. Please check your google classroom link that was emailed out on March 28th.
· We are excited to announce that we are accepting pre-orders for our yearbook! This is a wonderful keepsake for our students and reflects the events and memories of their school year. 

You are able to pay on-line through our SchoolPay link or drop by the front office with cash or a check. The cost will be $20.00.

https://www.nbms.nbend.k12.or.us/o/nbsd/page/schoolpay
· The High School Drama Dogs and Hesperian Players production of You Can’t Take It With You, final weekend April 8th-10th. See attached flyer for more information.

· The NBMS PTA is looking for new members and also officers for the upcoming 2022-23 school year. This organization only operates if parents are involved. The PTA is an important part of our school culture and provides many opportunities for our students. 

Please join our next meeting on May 17th at 6:30. We need your support!
· Lunch Menu: Soft Taco or Cheeseburger
· Snack: Chicken nuggets, biscuit, fresh fruit & veggies, milk
	IMPORTANT DATES


April 8th 


No School/In-Service
April 15th


2 Hr. Early Release
April 22nd


No School
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